
Periodic Health Review Alert 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that it is time for your periodic health review. Regular check-ups are 

essential for maintaining your health and catching any potential issues early. 

Please schedule an appointment at your earliest convenience to discuss your health status and 

any updates to your medical history. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Medical Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


